Czndie Martel

From: Gary Scales <garrettscales@comcast.net>
Sent: Tuesday, July 1, 2025 1:44 PM

To: CouncilAll

Cc: Friends of Ross Firehouse; Christa Johnson
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Ross Firehouse

Mayor and Council members,

| recently became aware that my name was listed as a supporter of the Friends of Ross Firehouse. | did... .
not authorize this, and at my request, the Friends have agreed to remove my name from their literature,
website, and mailers.

In the past, | supported rebuilding the firehouse and maintaining the current level of paramedic service.
However, after public discussion, the Council has voted to close the firehouse. While | would have
preferred a different outcome, | respect the Council’s decision and support it.

| continue to appreciate your dedicated service to our community.

Gary

Garrett P. Scales

4 Berry Lane #1729

Ross, CA 94957

Be excited about what may happen but accept what’s not to be.



